
Opting out of Auckland Council’s Flood and Landslide 
Recovery Assistance Programme 
You can opt out of the risk assessment process at any time before we have given you a 
risk category for your property.  

Once your property is given a category it can only be given a different category – it can’t 
be ‘uncategorised.’ This is because ‘uncategorised’ is not recognised in the Government’s 
risk assessment framework.  

To opt out of the risk assessment, please confirm your decision in writing to: 
propertycategory@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  

Once you have opted out, you cannot opt back into the risk assessment process and 
Auckland Council’s Flood and Landslide Recovery assistance programme. 

There are risks associated with properties affected by the extreme weather events, so if 
you opt out, there may be long term impacts on your property. We strongly recommend 
you seek independent legal advice before deciding to opt out.  

Please note: Your completed Flooding and Landslide Registration Form and a record of 
your decision to opt-out will be included in your property file.  

Nov 
2023 

Need help? 

Visit: aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
Enquire: aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/contactus 

Phone: 09 301 0101 

Write: Auckland Council, Private Bag 92300 
Victoria Street West, Auckland 1142 | DX CX 10032 


